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Staffing News at Marsham 
 

Unfortunately, at the end of this term, we 

will be saying goodbye to Mr Bannister and 

Mrs Kerrison who are both retiring (early) 

and also Mrs Clarke.  They will be very sadly 

missed by us all.  

Hopefully Mr Bannister will pop and see us 

when he is not travelling around the world! 

Mrs Kerrison hopes to spend more time 

relaxing with her family. 

Mrs Clarke has decided to lend her support 

to Nelson’s Journey where she will be doing 

some amazing volunteer work. We would like 

wish her well for the future. 

In September, we will be welcoming Mrs 

Emma Aston as our new Class 2 teacher and 

Miss India Durban who will be working as our 

new Teaching Assistant in Class 1 alongside 

Miss Crane.  Miss Durban will also be joining 

the lunchtime staff as a midday supervisory 

assistant.  Welcome to you both. 

 
 

A message from Bully Busters 

 

The bully busters would like to say a big 

thank you to everyone who helped raise £41. 

on our mufti/odd sock day!  The money was 

used to buy a whiteboard which will be put up 

in the school and used to write positive 

messages on.  Once it has arrived, please pop 

in and add a comment! 

 

Thanks, Mr Green. 

 

 

FOMPS 

 

Just a short note from the Friends of 

Marsham Primary School (FOMPS) 

Recent fund raising events held by the 

FOMPS include a joint collaboration with 

the church Teddy Bear event, Father’s Day 

gifts and Summer BBQ/Fayre. 

The Summer BBQ/Fayre and Teddy Bear 

Event raised £424.41.  A fantastic amount 

for such a small school. 

Thank you to all those that contributed 

either by donations, helping, and attending 

these activities. 

Also, a huge thank you to all the staff 

involved for their support and help; it is 

greatly appreciated by us 'The FOMPS'. 

As you are aware, money raised goes 

towards all the children of Marsham Primary 

School.  Due to the FOMPS hard work and 

continued fund raising, we have been able to 

purchase book bags, subsidise the coach for 

the pupils’ recent trip to The Royal Norfolk 

Show and donate towards the cost of the 

leavers’ trip, without which the full cost 

would have to be met by the parents.  Any 

help or suggestions for future fund raising 

events is always appreciated. 

 

We will be holding a sweet stall at School on 

Friday 20th July from 3.15pm.  All welcome.  
 

 

Photographs 

 

Thank you to all of those parents that 

followed our new photograph procedures at 

sports day.  Due to the new General Data 

Protection Regulation (GDPR) we are no 

longer able to offer parents the option of 

taking photos during school events.  We will 

try to fill this gap by taking lots in school 

and allowing parents to see them in school.  

 
 

 



Chocolate SAW day 

 

In one of our May newsletters, we let you 

know about our Chocolate SAW day (Science, 

Art and Writing). It did state that parents 

were welcome to join us all day.  However, we 

have decided to limit visiting times to 

between 11 and 12 when you will be able to 

join in with the science experiments.  

 

Summer Holiday Children’s Activities 

 

Please see attached flyers for some exciting 

events near you. 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

James Smith Aaron Lee 

Summer Adcock Brandon Ibbotson 

Summer Blue Finley Ibbotson 

Braedyn England Daniel Reall 

Cassidy Trigg  

 

 
Attendance for June 

 
 

Whole School 95.79% 

Class 1 96.5% 

Class 2 95.33% 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

 

July 

Mon 9th – Lunchtime Lego club 

After School PE club 

Tues 10th - Purple picnic day – see letter 

After school Art Club  

Wed 11th – KS2 Performance @ 1.30pm 

Thurs 12th – Sports morning at Marsham 

Thurs 12th – KS2 Performance @ 6.30pm 

Fri 13th – Chocolate Day  

Mon 16th – Lunchtime Lego club 

After School PE Club 

Tues 17th – Class 2 swimming – personal 

safety 

After School Art Club 

Thurs 19th – Year 6 Leavers Trip to 

Pleasurewood Hills 

Whole school learning afternoon – Spanish – 

all welcome to come along a join in 

Mon 23rd – Year 6 Leavers assembly 9.15pm 

Tues 24th – Last day of Summer Term  

3.15 finish 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board  

Head Teacher 


